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11 April 2000

Mr Nigel Gould
Chairman
Centreport Wellington
PO Box 794
WELLINGTON

Dear Nigel

As a result of a resolution of the Wellington Regional Council’s Environment Committee on
6 April 2000, I am writing to commend the Board of Centreport Wellington for initiating a
method of formal accounting for the environment.

Should the Board require any assistance in developing its proposals, the staff of the Council’s
- Environment Division would be most willing to help. They are already working to develop

environment management systems within the Council and are looking at ways in which this
Council can advance its environment accounting.

.
Yours sincerely

Councillor Ian Buchanan
Chairperson, Environment Committee
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22 May 2000

Councillor Ian Buchanan
Wellington Regional Council
P 0 Box 1 l-646
WELLINGTON

Dear Ian

ENVIRONMENTAL SYSTEMS

Thank you for your letter regarding the above.

We currently have well developed plans and systems in this area, however, are
interested in any improvements your scheme my offer.

As you will be aware from our briefing late last year we currently use a detailed
Environmental Plan supported by an externally audited system.

This system is the International Environmental Rating System owned and controlled
by Det Norske Veritas.

With your system in place we will be able to compare notes.

CHIEF EXECUTIVE

cc Nigel Gould
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